From: Murray, Jill 
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 3:51 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Chicago Neighborhood Development Awards

Steve – I’m writing to let you know that Commissioner Morrison Butler attended the first portion of the Chicago Neighborhood Development Awards as a guest of the event organizers, the Local Initiatives Support Corporation (LISC)

Please let me know if there is any other information you need pertaining to this event.

Thank you,

Jill M

Jill Murray | Assistant to the Commissioner
Chicago Department of Family & Support Services | DFSS
